Dear Mr Lawler
I have been made aware of this application very late in the day. 

Firstly, I am astonished that:
* No notices were posted outside the building;
* No notices were sent to residents, who should obviously be consulted; and
* Since I understand that the freeholder was not consulted, it appears that applications for telecommunications equipment of this nature can be made without involving the owner of the property on which the proposed equipment would be installed. 
Please comment on these three points. 

Second, I wish to object - strenuously - to this application on a number of grounds. 
* the installation would be extraordinarily unsightly, and blight the conservation zone;
* the construction and maintenance of the equipment would be invasive and detrimental to residents’ security;
* the erection of this equipment would militate against any potential development of the roof space for residential or leisure purposes; and
* the whole planning process has been seriously undemocratic and underhand. 

Please confirm receipt of this objection. 

Regards
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